

Joy is a wonder drug

Celebrating 30 years, 20,000 wishes granted, and countless smiles.

August 29, 2014

Society of Fire Protection Engineers Ms. Nicole Leblanc Golf Committee Chair 700 University Avenue 5th Floor Toronto, ON M6A 0A1

Dear Ms. Leblanc,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$3700. Your generosity to The Children's Wish Foundation of Canada helped to provide a profound and lasting memory of joy and happiness for a wish child and their family.

Every year, thousands of children are diagnosed with a life threatening disease. The fear and pain is unimaginable for the children and their families. Knowing that a wish is about to magically unfold is a turning point for a child; the wish can bring hope, happiness and the chance to dream again.

Your very generous gift has actively contributed to granting the magic of a wish. Happiness heals. Every smile, every moment of joy can raise the spirit – and strength – of a seriously ill child.

Children's Wish will continue to strive to grant over 1100 wishes this year. However, it is only with the incredible support of our donors and partners that we are able to bring so many wishes to life.

On behalf of our children, their families and all of us involved with Children's Wish, I extend a heartfelt thank you for your kind and significant gift in helping to bring magic into the life of our very special children.

With every best wish,

Sandra Harris

Director, Ontario Region

Sandy Xbry